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1 September 2015 

The Hon Will Hodgman MP 
Premier of Tasmania 
11 1

h Floor Executive Building 

15 Murray Street 
Hobart Tasmania 7000 

Dear Premier 

AFL / Hawthorn Football Club Five Year Contract 

It has been a great outcome that a new agreement with Hawthorn Football Club for four 
games and a preseason game with the AFL at Aurora Stadium has been secured. 
Council has asked me to pass on our congratulations to you and to your Government for 
the efforts in securing this arrangement. 

The economic and cultural importance of these games to the City of Launceston and the 
greater region cannot be overstated. 

The security this new arrangement brings will enable businesses within the City to plan for 
their continuity and expansion over the life of the agreement. 

The Launceston City Council looks forward to working with you and your government on 
further endeavours for the benefit of the City and region into the future. 

Yours sincerely 
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Albert V11n Zetten 
MAYORl 

Tov,m Halt, StJohn Street, Launceston 
P0Box396,LAUNC£STON TAS 725010363233000
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Aid Albert van Zetten 

Mayor 
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Dear )'6yor 1 
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Thank you for your letter of congratulations on behalf of the Launceston City Council regarding 

the new five year contract wrth the AFL Hawthorn Football Club. 


I appreciate the importance of these games to the City of Launceston and look forward to working 
with the Council in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

~IL<I.J 
Will Hodgman MP 
Premier 

GPO Box 123, Hobart TAS 7001 J Telephone: 61 3 6165 7650 I Email: will.hodgman@dpac.tas.gov.au 


